
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  
 
Email:  

Dear, 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 240932. Please accept my sincere apologies for the delay and 
inconvenience you have experienced regarding this request. In this instance, the 
Trust has not responded to your request within the required 20 days, and for this I 
apologise. 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
I’m writing to request the following under the Freedom of Information Act: 

Quarterly or monthly data on the number of times the ambulance service has 
administered naloxone over the past three years. 
 

 

 
Month 

No. times Naloxone 
has been 

administered by 
SECAmb 

Jan-21 104 

Feb-21 117 

Mar-21 107 

Apr-21 134 

May-21 174 

Jun-21 190 

Jul-21 194 

Aug-21 174 

Sep-21 187 

Oct-21 143 

Nov-21 123 

Dec-21 145 

Jan-22 133 

Feb-22 142 

Mar-22 114 

Apr-22 161 



May-22 191 

Jun-22 141 

Jul-22 203 

Aug-22 162 

Sep-22 167 

Oct-22 148 

Nov-22 92 

Dec-22 104 

Jan-23 102 

Feb-23 122 

Mar-23 109 

Apr-23 140 

May-23 171 

Jun-23 165 

Jul-23 197 

Aug-23 192 

Sep-23 253 

Oct-23 179 

Nov-23 173 

Dec-23 163 

Jan-24 174 

Feb-24 218 

Mar-24 193 

Apr-24 193 

May-24 184 

Jun-24 246 

Jul-24 244 

Aug-24 184 

 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 



 


